
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
  

STOP/ GO TRAFFIC ARRANGEMENT FOR REPAIR WORKS ON 

FLETCHER ROAD FROM 9AM TO 3PM TODAY  

 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) will be reinstating a sinkhole on Fletcher Road, Vatuwaqa from 9am to 
3pm today (Tuesday, 26th June).  

 
During this time, the Nabua bound lane, approximately 10meters from Vira West Road junction 

will be closed and traffic will be reduced to single lane under a managed stop / go arrangement.  

The cause of this sinkhole that has created a small cavity is suspected to be a dislocated culvert 

pipe.  

The FRA will be carrying out excavation works to properly investigate the cause and complete 

necessary repairs. 

Members of the public are requested to strictly adhere to the directions of the flagman and the 

site traffic control, to ensure the safety of other motorists and workmen alike.  

Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. 

We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

 

 

NB: Map and Picture Attached Below 

  



 



 


